Josh Dumbleton

From: Elaine Dykstra [edykstra@austin.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2009 5:11 PM

To: Josh Dumbleton

Subject: Congratulations

Hi Josh,

-
!

I thought that now that we are both home again, T would let yvou know how much I enjoyed

yvour rccent concert at UCC. I really liked the thematic aspect of using all music that
was based on an existing tune; I'11 have to remember that as a programming tool. I
especially love the Pachelibel - and most of his other variations - but I don't know that
I'd ever heard 1t 1n concert pefore. Your playing was very energized and exciting. I wish

vou rnuch success as you continue cn your career path.

Take care.
Flaine



